
Financial Assistance for Low-Income Residents Impacted by COVID-19 
 

 

CALL 408-780-9134 or VISIT sacredheartcs.org/covid19 
 
The Santa Clara County Homelessness Prevention System has temporary financial assistance 
available to help low-income residents who have lost income and are unable to pay rent as a result of 
COVID-related impacts. 
 
Who Is Eligible for Assistance?  
To qualify for assistance, you must meet all 3 criteria outlined below: 

1. You must be a resident of Santa Clara County 

2. Your household income must be less than 80% of the average median income (AMI):  

Size of 
Household  1 person 2 people 3 people 4 people 5 people 6 people 7 people 8 people 

Maximum 
Income $72,750 $83,150 $93,550 $103,900 $112,250 $120,550 $128,850 $137,150 

3. You must have a documented loss of income related to COVID-19 impacts due to health, 
employment, or school/child care closures 

 
What will Eligible Households Receive?  
Eligible households will receive direct financial assistance, based on documented loss of income as a 
result of COVID-19 impacts, up to a maximum of $4,000 per month.  
 
Assistance may be requested once per month for the duration of the public health emergency, as long 
as the household continues to experience an economic impact and funds are available. Basic 
information and referral to area services will also be available for households. 
 
How do Impacted Households Access COVID-19 Financial Assistance?  
The application and eligibility process will be simple and easy. You can apply for assistance: 

● Online: sacredheartcs.org/covid19 
● By Phone:408-780-9134   
● In-person: Limited appointments can also be arranged by calling the hotline. 

 
Households will need to submit basic documentation to verify eligibility, including: ID, income 
verification, and documentation of the COVID-19 related loss of income. To expedite your application, 
please make sure to submit all requested documents when you apply. 
 
Due to the large volume of requests expected, households with internet access are encouraged to 
apply for assistance via the online portal. Our staff will be working to respond to all requests as soon as 
possible. Depending on the volume of applications, it could take up to two to three business days to 
notify you of the status of your application. Thank you in advance for your patience. 
 
Additional Questions?  
Please call: 408-780-9134  or email: covid19help@sacredheartcs.org 


